
 

 

 

Reliability: an efficient network for on-time delivery 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

On December 3, 2024, we will be opening our bookings on all our Gemini Cooperation 

services for you. With Gemini Cooperation, we will deliver industry-leading schedule 

reliability ensuring on-time delivery of your cargo. Here’s what you can expect. 

• Industry-leading schedule reliability: Once fully phased in, Gemini Cooperation will 

deliver a schedule reliability of over 90% through an efficient network, bringing a 

step-change from the current reliability results. 

• On-time delivery promise: With a strong focus on schedule reliability, Gemini 

Cooperation will play a vital role in helping us lift the on-time delivery on box level 

closer towards our long-term target of delivering >80% of boxes on time. 

• Robust & Resilient Network: Our efficient mainliner network is key to achieving 

our reliability ambitions. Centered around (mostly) controlled hubs & owned 

shuttles,  it improves network stability and port coverage. 

• Fast and efficient decisions: As strategically aligned partners with equal rights and 

defined recovery measures for each service and port, we will be able to take faster 

decisions and safeguard our reliability to the best possible extent. 

With Gemini Cooperation, you can look forward to the timely delivery of your cargo 

through an innovative hub & spoke network that additionally offers you world-class 

connectivity and sustainability. 

Ready to book? Here are a couple of useful updates:   

• Trade Brochure: Find key trade information in the latest East – West Service 

Network 2025 Trade Highlights overview. 

• Service details: Browse each service through our Service Finder, to discover our 

entire East-West Service Network 2025 

• Schedules: Find your preferred port pairs alongside all relevant information in 

our Schedule. The latest update for February voyages will be available from the 

Start of Booking.  

• Gemini Cooperation latest information can be found here 

 

https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3tch0_enijQ48RFWjiWKAJJX7SBd7bGYZMwVF1ZQvM-OAhHX00qpOIluY3u-soUBoSAxs=
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3tcpA-C6WZ2BAkCWVRfGSuMKAyrU7k1kLbVnaOySawOaGdEoGUCrgPkN0H0WeEWfVpCRI=
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3tctSIsT-mdDO1PrerD68mMubTrJJ412Dc5LqgMKejEm-f48hesHeBAdB00jmuVMsjQpQ=
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3tch0_enijQ48RFWjiWKAJJX7SBd7bGYZMwVF1ZQvM-OAhHX00qpOIluY3u-soUBoSAxs=
https://pages.hapag-lloyd.com/index.php/email/emailWebview?email=NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3pEGDXss9_ThafPdrcnU6luefYeeXOKBzHiH79EnEnnLqPZAEYObvTP4GPF9JAapdgYFGQk7Bj1Vz_JQvC2pOHoCw946Hvdw
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/dc/x_BoTrCE9s6j4seZBMQU3fpXWP_qAGFoZxPpqRyj0w7Sca3dNyU3QS8PtVb9h961g8WtgBUj0RYvvG0BiWLWoklZ5LPGKBRWzqAVS4JytEF2TSL2zXwmXo2Huf7bNyZMDdZU61WZ7Bk2uvO8X5bGHlt292InO253QlUbvT7MUKQ=/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGXFv3tctI6oZ8bUx6NNkTkQULdD_fv6ChBmBKyR-8-hE901b7GCNXfSpPLDli8amCryieyaVg=


We look forward to having your cargo on board. 

Best regards, 
 

 

 
 

Maria-Fernanda 

from our Customer Communications Team 
   

 


